
From: Mark Antcliff
Sent: 31 July 2019 09:46
To: Harriet Frank
Subject: RE: Planting Scheme (NYM/2019/0291/CVC)

Harriet

It's an improvement on what has been carried out (the already planted line of conifer) but it’s vague - no plan
and no numbers so what would you use to measure compliance with the condition?

How effectively this will screen or integrate the development I can't advise on from the information I have.

Mark



From: Elspeth Ingleby
To: Harriet Frank
Cc: Planning; Mark Antcliff
Subject: NYM/2019/0291/CVC - Hodgson Moor Farm, Cloughton
Date: 29 May 2019 14:49:05

Dear Harriet,
 
I am happy to see that the original hedgerow is to be retained. Regarding the additional
planting proposed, Omorika spruce would appear to be out of keeping with the
surrounding area as native broadleaf species would be more appropriate, however I will
defer to Mark’s judgement on that.
 
Many thanks,
 
Elspeth
 
 
Elspeth Ingleby MACantab ACIEEM

Ecologist
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, York YO62 5BP
Telephone: 01439 772700
 
Please note: I work 2 days per week on Ecology matters. My normal working pattern is Monday
and Thursday.
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